LSJRSD.0261

PO Box 4272
Camp Connell, CA 95223
July 23, 2018

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 | Street, 24" Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814-0100

Dear Water Resources Board:

We are writing to express our support of your plan to increase the amount of water in the
Merced, Stanislaus and Tuolumne Rivers from February till June each year. We support
protecting water quality in the rivers and Delta, as well as making conditions better for
fish survival.

It seems like a good compromise to let agriculture and industry use more than half of all
available water in those five months and even more during the rest of the year. All the
water all the time would not satisfy all their uninhibited needs.

Sincerely,

Virginia Hunt
Larry M. Hunt
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From: Larry Ginny Hunt <Inghunt@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 5:02 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter-Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments
Attachments: WaterBoard.pdf

Attached is our letter of support for your proposal to increase river flows at critical times.





